
Borough of West Middlesex 

June/July 2021 Newsletter 

                               www.boroughofwestmiddlesex.com 
 

Borough Council Meetings -June 15, 2021 & July 20, 2021 @ 6:00 p.m. 

 Borough Work Sessions - June 9, 2021 & July 13, 2021 @ 6:00 p.m. 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Borough Office Closed:  July 2, 2021 

Need to know phone numbers: 

 Shenango Township Municipal Building 724-528-9571 

Lackawannock Township Municipal Building 724-981-5055 

Zoning Officer Jeff Richardson 724-406-0031 

West Middlesex Volunteer Fire Department 724-528-2615 

________________________________________________________________ 
 

2021 Graduates:  Congratulations to All of the 2021 Graduates and Good 

Luck in your Future Endeavors 😊 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Pool Water:  The West Middlesex Volunteer Fire Department is hauling pool 

water.  If you are in need of water, please call (724) 528-2615. 

__________________________________________________________________  

Storm Sewers:  Do not rake or blow your yard debris into the streets!  The 

grass, leaves and other debris clog the storm sewers and create flooding problems! 
_____________________________________________________________________________  
Grass:  No person owning or occupying any property within the Borough shall 

permit any grass or weeds to grow or remain upon such premises so as to exceed 

ten (10) inches.  Upon notification from the borough to cut any grass or weeds in 

violation of this ordinance, the owner or occupant of the premises will be given 

five (5) days to conform to these requirements.  In case any person shall neglect, 

fail or refuse to comply with such notice within the period of time stated, the 

Borough authorities will remove such nuisance at a cost to the owner or occupant 

of $50.00 per hour. 

__________________________________________________________________ 

Message from the Fire Department: Grilling Safety: propane and charcoal BBQ 

grills should only be used outdoors; the grill should be placed well away from the 

home, deck railings and out from under eaves and overhanging branches; keep 

children and pets away from the grill area; keep your grill clean by removing 

grease or fat buildup from the grills and in trays below the grill; and never leave 

your grill unattended. 

 

http://www.borough/

